
Those who have not completed Re-Enrollment -
Please do so this week! Those who are not

returning for the 2022-2023 school year,
please indicate so in RenWeb. 

Weekly Newsletter
W e e k  2 7

M a r c h  1 3  -  M a r c h  1 9

Message from the Principal Upcoming Dates



March 17 
FREE Dress Down Day

March 25
Early Dismissal

March 28
No Classes

Teacher Work Day

March 30 - April 7th
Book Fair

2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2  
S c h o o l  Y e a r

Welcome to week 27! I'd like to start with
some reminders. First, tomorrow we will
have a St. Patrick's day, dress-down day.
There is no cost for this dress-down day,

just be sure you are wearing green! 
 Coming up next Wednesday, March 23, all
Geranium orders must be in to the office.
This is a long-standing fundraiser for our
school and a great way to add some spring
color around your home. On Friday, March
25, students will be dismissed at 12:30 for

the end of the 3rd quarter. We will not
serve lunch or offer after-school care on

that day. We will also have a teacher
professional day on Monday, March 28th,

so school will not be in session for
students. As we enter the spring season, I
hope that through all the busy day-to-day
activities, everyone can find a little time to
enjoy the sights and sounds of spring, the

warmer temperatures, and the longer days.
Until next week, stay safe and be blessed!

Thursday (tomorrow) is
a FREE Dress Down Day

for St. Patricks Day!
Wear your green and

break out the
leprechaun spirit! 
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Virtus Sessions
Please be sure to sign up for a VIRTUS
session if you are a new family or you
have not completed the course at SHCS
before.

 There will be more volunteer
opportunities as the year progresses and
we don't want you to miss out on last
minute chances to participate with your
student!

You can register for a session by heading
to virtus.org and choosing Diocese of
Richmond when creating your account. 

Session Dates:
March 23rd- 5:30pm

April 13th- 9:30am

May 4th- 5:30pm

HAVE QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT US!

Matthew Weatherford
Principal

mweatherford@sheartschool.com



Mary Jane Coble
HR/Scholarship Coordinator
mjcoble@sheartschool.com



Sara Gauldin

Technology Coordinator
sgauldin@sheartschool.com



Delaney Sullivan

Development & Enrollment
Specialist

dsullivan@sheartschool.com



Myrna Yupanqui
Administrative Assistant 

myupanqui@sheartschool.com



Go to: smile.amazon.com and look up
Sacred Heart Catholic School - Danville, VA
and select it as your charity. 0.5% of your

purchase will go to SHCS at no cost to you!

You asked, and we're answering your call! Nothing says
"Spring is in the air" like gorgeous GERANIUMS from

WINDY ACRES NURSERY!
Colors and prices are listed on the order form which is

attached.
Payment is due with orders by Wednesday, March 23rd.

The delivery date is Thursday, April 7th, so orders WILL be
here before our Easter break!

Please contact the front office at 434-793-2656 or email
Donna Waymouth at dwaymouth@sheartschool.com with

any questions.

A Message from School-Home
Connection:

Our chocolate fundraiser was a huge success
thanks to all of you! Each student who sold at

least one box of candy is invited to our
"NEON CARNIVAL Prize Party" on Tuesday,

March 22nd at 1:30. Please send in all
outstanding money this week. Thank you

Many of the people we support through CRS
Rice Bowl have faced many challenges while

trying to provide for their families and pursuing
their dreams. With support from Catholic Relief
Services, they have been able to overcome these

obstacles and grow their businesses while
helping their communities along the way. Our
contributions help in ways we may never know.

A simple handful of seeds can mean that a
family will have food to harvest. In what ways
are you being challenged to serve others this

Lent? We are having these conversations in our
Religion classes here at Sacred Heart. Every

little bit we put in our Rice Bowl banks will help
our friends around the world.

SECOND WEEK OF LENT ~ PERSEVERENCE TO SUCCEED! 

http://virtus.org/
mailto:myupanqui@sheartschool.com
mailto:dwaymouth@sheartschool.com




2022 Spring Geranium Fundraiser
Windy Acres Nursery, Gretna, VA

Sacred Heart Catholic School School-Home Connection
Orders & Payment are due by 9:00AM Wednesday, March 23.

6 1/2" & 10" GERANIUM POTS

COLOR 6 1/2" - $9 / pot (enter quantity) 10" - $15 / pot (enter quantity)

TANGO DEEP RED (RED)
SALMON

BRAVO PINK (DARK PINK)
WHITE SPLASH (WHITE W/ PINK EYE)

TANGO RED (ORANGE/RED)
NEON PURPLE

LAVENDER

10" GERANIUM BASKETS (green basket w/ wire hangers)

COLOR 10" - $15 / basket
TANGO DEEP RED (RED)

SALMON

BRAVO PINK (DARK PINK)
TANGO RED (ORANGE/RED)

NEON PURPLE

12" GERANIUM COMBINATION BASKET (green basket w/ wire hangers)
a colorful mix of SUPERIOR plants, material, flowering, and greenery

QUANTITY  -  $20  /  baske t

14" COCO FIBER COMBINATION BASKET 
a mixture of SUPERIOR plants and material in a coco fiber lined basket

QUANTITY  -  $20  /  baske t

Name Phone  Number

Date  Submi t ted :

Payment  Type :  

Order  Processed  By :  

Order  D is t r ibu ted  By :

Order  P icked  Up  By :

for use by school - home connection only

GERANIUMS WILL BE DELIVERED THURSDAY, APRIL 7!



ORDER GERANIUMS
TODAY!

S P R I N G  I S  J U S T  A R O U N D  T H E
C O R N E R !

ALL ORDERS 

AND PAYMENTS

ARE DUE BY

3/23/2022

PICK UP YOUR

PLANTS FROM 

 THE SCHOOL

4/7/2022

Colors available in potted plants:

Tango Deep red (red), Salmon, Bravo

Pink (dark pink), White Splash (white

with pink eye), Tango Red

(red/orange), Neon Purple, Lavender

Colors available in 10in. baskets:

Tango Deep red (red), Salmon, Bravo

Pink (dark pink), Tango Red

(red/orange), Neon Purple

https://forms.gle/dFCkya1dK4Jts1GE8

